By Speed Post

No0.13016/41/2009-CA-1
Government of India
Ministry of Coal
b y"/
New Delhi, dated 21 March, 2014
To,
The Managing Director,
M/s Andhra Pradesh Mineral Development Corporation Ltd.,
Pancom Business Centre, 2nd & 314 Floor,
8-3-945, Ameepet, Hyderabad - 500073.

CORRIGENDUM

Subject: Deduction of Bank Guarantee in respect of Suliyari Coal block allocated to M/s
Andhra Pradesh Mineral Development Corporation Ltd. - regarding.

In continuation of this Ministry’s letter of even number dated 20.03.2014 on the subject
noted above, I am directed to say that there was seme typographical error (relating to amount
of Bank Guarantee to be deducted) in para 7 of said letter, which stands corrected as under:

“7.  The recommendation of the IMG has since been considered and approved by the
Government. In view of the above an amount of Rs. 1.5687 crore ( Rupees one crore fifty six
lakhs eighty seven thousand only) is being deducted from Bank Guarantee submitted to the
Office of Coal Controller and deposited in relevant head of account of the Government (T
calculation of imposition of BG is as per Annexure-IV).”

(S5.K. Shahi)
Director
Tel: 23382807
(i) The Chief Secretary, Government of Madhya Pradesh, Ballabh Bhawan, Bhopal.
(ii) The Coal Controller, Coal Controller Organisation, 1- Council House Street, Kolkata with
the direction to take necessary steps for deduction of Bank Guarantee under intimation to this
Ministry.
(iii) The Chairman, Coal India Ltd., 10 - Netaji Subhash Road, Kolkata - 700 001.
y NIC, Ministry of Coal for uploading the letter on Ministry’s website.



